
DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

Meeting Notes:  August 12, 2014     

 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at the Doylestown Township Administrative 
office. 
 

 In attendance: John Bray, Chairman, Sue Reichwein , Jan Suessenguth, Blythe Kelly, 
Robert Salanik, Emily Rehmet, Joe Salvati, Ken Snyder and Karen Sweeney 

 

 Absent: Kathy Brown, Paul DiNella 
 

 Guests:  Ken Snyder (BOS), Joe Salvati (FKC) 
 
Meeting Notes – April 8, 2103  
The meeting notes were unanimously approved on a motion by Ms. Kelly and second by Ms. 
Suessenguth.   
 
Visitors: 
Mr. Salvati provided the P&R Board with a status report relative to the Kids Castle playground 
project including completion of the Mural Walkway and installation of the Pirate Ship. 
 
Plan Review  
Thompson: Following discussion the Board agreed there was no viable recreation opportunities 
and recommended Fee In Lieu on a motion by Ms. Kelly, seconded by Mr. Salanik and 
unanimously approved. 
 
Ongoing / Old Business 
Sensory Enrichment Trail: Ms. Sweeney reported that actual trail construction had been 
completed. She further noted that that a meeting was scheduled for August 18th with various 
professional experts to discuss individual “pod” equipment and function and developmental 
benefits for the intended user groups.  
 
Golf Outing/Concerts: Ms. Sweeney gave reports on both events including financial updates 
relative to revenue generated.  
 
Discussion: 
Ms. Sweeney reported that some investigation was being done relative to possible renovation to 
the administrative offices and noted the plan may include a recreation building. Following 
discussion Mr. Bray noted that he was interested in requesting that the Board of Supervisors 
give consideration to including the amphitheater as part of the overall planning process.  
   
Other Business: N/A 
Park Video: Ms. Rehmet presented her park video project for the Board’s review and approval. 
Following review and discussion the Board praised the video and thanked Ms. Rehmet for her 
hard work. By consensus, the Board approved the video pending the completion of edits 
requested. 
 
Central Park Site Visit: Due to inclement weather, Mr. Bray suggested that Central Park be the 
next site visit in conjunction with the September 9th meeting and that it be done as a bicycle 
tour. 



 
Adjournment: Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm on a motion by 
Ms. Suessenguth, seconded by Ms. Kelly 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Karen A Sweeney, CPRP, CPSI, CPP 
Director of Parks & Recreation        

 

Approved: ________________________ 

 


